
OFFICIAL NOTICE: 
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD FOR THE 2025 ANNUAL PLAN AND THE  

2025-2029 5-YEAR PLAN AND POLICIES 
OF THE HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF SOUTH MILWAUKEE 

 
The Housing Authority of the City of South Milwaukee (Parkcrest Housing, PHA) is currently 
completing an Annual Plan for 2025. The 5-Year-Plan for 2025-2029 was approved in 
September, 2024. Per regulations of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD), the PHA must annually conduct a public hearing for public comments on the plan. The 
plan includes the mission of Parkcrest Housing as well as agency goals, objectives and 
policies. 
 
Interested parties may view the plan documents during the Public Comment Period. 
Comments about the plan and policies will be recorded for review by the Housing Authority of 
the City of South Milwaukee Board of Commissioners prior to plan adoption. 
 

The Public Comment Period is April 7 through May 23, 2025.  
 
This document will be posted for review on the PHA website, www.hacsm.org,  and at: 
 

HACSM/Parkcrest Housing Office          South Milwaukee Administrative Offices South Milwaukee Public Library 
2906 Sixth Avenue            2424 15th Avenue      1907 10th Ave.     
South Milwaukee, WI 53172          South Milwaukee, WI 53172   South Milwaukee, WI 53172  

 

      
 
City residents are encouraged to review the plan & policies and register any comments about 
the contents. The final approved plan & policies will remain available for review at the 
Parkcrest office. A Public Hearing on the Annual Plan will take place at the Parkcrest Housing 
office, 2906 6th Avenue, at 6:30 pm on May 27, 2025.   
 
For more information, contact Jenny Maciejewski, Executive Director, at (414) 762-4114 or 
jenny@bizwi.rr.com. 
 
 
 

http://www.hacsm.org/

